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Project and Research News 

The seven RITICS projects funded from the NIS Directive Call and Open Call are all underway, 
and are making good progress. 

Progress reports have so far been received from 4 of the 7 universities: Glasgow University, 
Birmingham University, De Montfort University and City University. 

The reporting schedule and payments schedule has been updated and communicated to the 
investigators and NCSC. 

Reports should be sent to us on a quarterly basis, and payments will be made also on the 
same quarterly basis. There will be a final report, and a final payment, for each project. Please 
ensure your progress report is sent through on time to ensure prompt payment of your grant 
funds for that quarter. 

 

RITICS reaches the world of social media 

Twitter: The RITICS Twitter site has been launched and the handle is @RITICS2 

Facebook: The RITICS Facebook site has also been launched and the new website is 
www.facebook.com/RITICS  

Instagram: The RITICS Instagram site has been launched and the Instagram handle is ritics6. 

Please join and check out these sites now, and invite people from your network to join. 

 

New RITICS brochure has been published 

The 2019 edition of the RITICS brochure has just been published. This includes summaries of 

all the current projects and the leading academics on the projects. Copies will be provided at 

meetings including the forthcoming Autumn Showcase 2019. 

A new edition of the RITICS newsletter will be published in the summer of each year, and in 

the forthcoming years they will discuss research outputs. 

 

Forthcoming events 

RITICS Autumn Showcase 

Initial plans are being made for the RITICS Autumn Showcase 2019. This is planned to 

take place on Monday 14th October 2019 at the Clarke Suite, Nova South, Victoria, 

London. 

Talks will be given by all the 7 active projects in RITICS phase 2. There will also be a 

panel discussion on forensics, and keynote talks. 

By this stage we should have a substantial body of results from the RITICS projects, 

that will be presented during this meeting. 

http://www.facebook.com/RITICS


Registration will open soon, and a detailed programme will be put together over the 

next month or so. 

 

Joint RISCS/RITICS workshop 

Plans are underway for a joint RISCS/RITICS workshop. Please check the RITICS 
website for more details as they appear. 
 
Venue and date are still under discussion – potentially October 2019? 
 
 

 

Get in touch! 

RITICS Programme Manager, Dr Prabhat Sakya 

p.sakya@imperial.ac.uk, 07740 189 108 
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